
September 13, 2011 

Mr. Henry Hewitt 
900 SW 5th Avenue, Suite 2600 
Portland, OR 97204 

RE: Columbia River Crossing Project Final Environmental Impact Statement 
 

Dear Mr. Hewitt:  
 
The Columbia River Crossing (CRC), on behalf of the Federal Highway Administration and the Federal 
Transit Administration, will publish its Final Environmental Impact Statement (EIS) September 23, 2011. 
This milestone brings the project closer to completing the planning phase required by the National 
Environmental Policy Act (NEPA). Enclosed is your copy of the Final EIS and Executive Summary. The 
Project Sponsors Council has and continues to play an essential role to move CRC through this phase of 
project development.  I wish to personally thank you for the countless hours you dedicated to this 
important project.  
 
This document is the culmination of years of planning and design discussions with project sponsors, 
stakeholders and the public. It builds on analyses included in the Draft EIS published in 2008, comments 
on the DEIS and public input received at more than 950 community briefings, workshops and public 
meetings. 

 

Additional information about the Final EIS and ways the public can view the document can be 
found on the project website at www.columbiarivercrossing.org.  

There is a 30-day review period for the Final EIS that concludes Oct. 24, 2011. It is anticipated that the 
federal oversight agencies, Federal Highway Administration and Federal Transit Administration, will 
select an alternative and sign a record of decision in late 2011. The record of decision signals the 
conclusion of the NEPA process. CRC will then continue to develop the design for the project, including 
additional detail on project phasing, construction staging and construction techniques.  
 
Thank you for your participation in the process to date and we look forward to working closely with you 
to complete this phase. If you have any questions or would like more information, please feel free to 
contact me at 866-396-2726, or via e-mail at boydn@columbiarivercrossing.org. Thank you for your 
continued support for this project. 
 
Sincerely, 

 
Nancy Boyd 
CRC Project Director 
 
 
Encl:   Final Environmental Impact Statement  
 Final Environmental Impact Statement on DVD and Executive Summary 
Cc: Project Controls 
 
 
  



September 13, 2011 

Councilor Jeanne Harris 
PO Box 1995  
Vancouver, WA 98668 

RE: Columbia River Crossing Project Final Environmental Impact Statement 
 

Dear Councilor Harris:  
 
The Columbia River Crossing (CRC), on behalf of the Federal Highway Administration and the Federal 
Transit Administration, will publish its Final Environmental Impact Statement (EIS) September 23, 2011. 
This milestone brings the project closer to completing the planning phase required by the National 
Environmental Policy Act (NEPA). Enclosed is your copy of the Final EIS and Executive Summary. The 
Project Sponsors Council has and continues to play an essential role to move CRC through this phase of 
project development.  I wish to personally thank you for the countless hours you dedicated to this 
important project.  
 
This document is the culmination of years of planning and design discussions with project sponsors, 
stakeholders and the public. It builds on analyses included in the Draft EIS published in 2008, comments 
on the DEIS and public input received at more than 950 community briefings, workshops and public 
meetings. 

 

Additional information about the Final EIS and ways the public can view the document can be 
found on the project website at www.columbiarivercrossing.org.  

There is a 30-day review period for the Final EIS that concludes Oct. 24, 2011. It is anticipated that the 
federal oversight agencies, Federal Highway Administration and Federal Transit Administration, will 
select an alternative and sign a record of decision in late 2011. The record of decision signals the 
conclusion of the NEPA process. CRC will then continue to develop the design for the project, including 
additional detail on project phasing, construction staging and construction techniques.  
 
Thank you for your participation in the process to date and we look forward to working closely with you 
to complete this phase. If you have any questions or would like more information, please feel free to 
contact me at 866-396-2726, or via e-mail at boydn@columbiarivercrossing.org. Thank you for your 
continued support for this project. 
 
Sincerely, 

 
Nancy Boyd 
CRC Project Director 
 
 
Encl:   Final Environmental Impact Statement  
 Final Environmental Impact Statement on DVD and Executive Summary 
Cc: Project Controls 
 
 
  



September 13, 2011 

Director Matthew Garrett 
355 Capitol Street NE, Suite 135 
Salem, OR 97301 

RE: Columbia River Crossing Project Final Environmental Impact Statement 
 

Dear Director Garrett:  
 
The Columbia River Crossing (CRC), on behalf of the Federal Highway Administration and the Federal 
Transit Administration, will publish its Final Environmental Impact Statement (EIS) September 23, 2011. 
This milestone brings the project closer to completing the planning phase required by the National 
Environmental Policy Act (NEPA). Enclosed is your copy of the Final EIS and Executive Summary. The 
Project Sponsors Council has and continues to play an essential role to move CRC through this phase of 
project development.  I wish to personally thank you for the countless hours you dedicated to this 
important project.  
 
This document is the culmination of years of planning and design discussions with project sponsors, 
stakeholders and the public. It builds on analyses included in the Draft EIS published in 2008, comments 
on the DEIS and public input received at more than 950 community briefings, workshops and public 
meetings. 

 

Additional information about the Final EIS and ways the public can view the document can be 
found on the project website at www.columbiarivercrossing.org.  

There is a 30-day review period for the Final EIS that concludes Oct. 24, 2011. It is anticipated that the 
federal oversight agencies, Federal Highway Administration and Federal Transit Administration, will 
select an alternative and sign a record of decision in late 2011. The record of decision signals the 
conclusion of the NEPA process. CRC will then continue to develop the design for the project, including 
additional detail on project phasing, construction staging and construction techniques.  
 
Thank you for your participation in the process to date and we look forward to working closely with you 
to complete this phase. If you have any questions or would like more information, please feel free to 
contact me at 866-396-2726, or via e-mail at boydn@columbiarivercrossing.org. Thank you for your 
continued support for this project. 
 
Sincerely, 

 
Nancy Boyd 
CRC Project Director 
 
 
Encl:   Final Environmental Impact Statement  
 Final Environmental Impact Statement on DVD and Executive Summary 
Cc: Project Controls 
 
 
  



September 13, 2011 

Mr. Neil McFarlane 
4012 SE 17th Avenue  
Portland, OR 97202 

RE: Columbia River Crossing Project Final Environmental Impact Statement 
 

Dear Mr. McFarlane:  
 
The Columbia River Crossing (CRC), on behalf of the Federal Highway Administration and the Federal 
Transit Administration, will publish its Final Environmental Impact Statement (EIS) September 23, 2011. 
This milestone brings the project closer to completing the planning phase required by the National 
Environmental Policy Act (NEPA). Enclosed is your copy of the Final EIS and Executive Summary. The 
Project Sponsors Council has and continues to play an essential role to move CRC through this phase of 
project development.  I wish to personally thank you for the countless hours you dedicated to this 
important project.  
 
This document is the culmination of years of planning and design discussions with project sponsors, 
stakeholders and the public. It builds on analyses included in the Draft EIS published in 2008, comments 
on the DEIS and public input received at more than 950 community briefings, workshops and public 
meetings. 

 

Additional information about the Final EIS and ways the public can view the document can be 
found on the project website at www.columbiarivercrossing.org.  

There is a 30-day review period for the Final EIS that concludes Oct. 24, 2011. It is anticipated that the 
federal oversight agencies, Federal Highway Administration and Federal Transit Administration, will 
select an alternative and sign a record of decision in late 2011. The record of decision signals the 
conclusion of the NEPA process. CRC will then continue to develop the design for the project, including 
additional detail on project phasing, construction staging and construction techniques.  
 
Thank you for your participation in the process to date and we look forward to working closely with you 
to complete this phase. If you have any questions or would like more information, please feel free to 
contact me at 866-396-2726, or via e-mail at boydn@columbiarivercrossing.org. Thank you for your 
continued support for this project. 
 
Sincerely, 

 
Nancy Boyd 
CRC Project Director 
 
 
Encl:   Final Environmental Impact Statement  
 Final Environmental Impact Statement on DVD and Executive Summary 
Cc: Project Controls 
 
 
  



September 13, 2011 

Secretary Paula Hammond 
PO Box 47300  
Olympia, WA 98504 

RE: Columbia River Crossing Project Final Environmental Impact Statement 
 

Dear Secretary Hammond:  
 
The Columbia River Crossing (CRC), on behalf of the Federal Highway Administration and the Federal 
Transit Administration, will publish its Final Environmental Impact Statement (EIS) September 23, 2011. 
This milestone brings the project closer to completing the planning phase required by the National 
Environmental Policy Act (NEPA). Enclosed is your copy of the Final EIS and Executive Summary. The 
Project Sponsors Council has and continues to play an essential role to move CRC through this phase of 
project development.  I wish to personally thank you for the countless hours you dedicated to this 
important project.  
 
This document is the culmination of years of planning and design discussions with project sponsors, 
stakeholders and the public. It builds on analyses included in the Draft EIS published in 2008, comments 
on the DEIS and public input received at more than 950 community briefings, workshops and public 
meetings. 

 

Additional information about the Final EIS and ways the public can view the document can be 
found on the project website at www.columbiarivercrossing.org.  

There is a 30-day review period for the Final EIS that concludes Oct. 24, 2011. It is anticipated that the 
federal oversight agencies, Federal Highway Administration and Federal Transit Administration, will 
select an alternative and sign a record of decision in late 2011. The record of decision signals the 
conclusion of the NEPA process. CRC will then continue to develop the design for the project, including 
additional detail on project phasing, construction staging and construction techniques.  
 
Thank you for your participation in the process to date and we look forward to working closely with you 
to complete this phase. If you have any questions or would like more information, please feel free to 
contact me at 866-396-2726, or via e-mail at boydn@columbiarivercrossing.org. Thank you for your 
continued support for this project. 
 
Sincerely, 

 
Nancy Boyd 
CRC Project Director 
 
 
Encl:   Final Environmental Impact Statement  
 Final Environmental Impact Statement on DVD and Executive Summary 
Cc: Project Controls 
 
 
  



September 13, 2011 

Councilor Rex Burkholder 
600 NE Grand Avenue  
Portland, OR 97232 

RE: Columbia River Crossing Project Final Environmental Impact Statement 
 

Dear Councilor Burkholder:  
 
The Columbia River Crossing (CRC), on behalf of the Federal Highway Administration and the Federal 
Transit Administration, will publish its Final Environmental Impact Statement (EIS) September 23, 2011. 
This milestone brings the project closer to completing the planning phase required by the National 
Environmental Policy Act (NEPA). Enclosed is your copy of the Final EIS and Executive Summary. The 
Project Sponsors Council has and continues to play an essential role to move CRC through this phase of 
project development.  I wish to personally thank you for the countless hours you dedicated to this 
important project.  
 
This document is the culmination of years of planning and design discussions with project sponsors, 
stakeholders and the public. It builds on analyses included in the Draft EIS published in 2008, comments 
on the DEIS and public input received at more than 950 community briefings, workshops and public 
meetings. 

 

Additional information about the Final EIS and ways the public can view the document can be 
found on the project website at www.columbiarivercrossing.org.  

There is a 30-day review period for the Final EIS that concludes Oct. 24, 2011. It is anticipated that the 
federal oversight agencies, Federal Highway Administration and Federal Transit Administration, will 
select an alternative and sign a record of decision in late 2011. The record of decision signals the 
conclusion of the NEPA process. CRC will then continue to develop the design for the project, including 
additional detail on project phasing, construction staging and construction techniques.  
 
Thank you for your participation in the process to date and we look forward to working closely with you 
to complete this phase. If you have any questions or would like more information, please feel free to 
contact me at 866-396-2726, or via e-mail at boydn@columbiarivercrossing.org. Thank you for your 
continued support for this project. 
 
Sincerely, 

 
Nancy Boyd 
CRC Project Director 
 
 
Encl:   Final Environmental Impact Statement  
 Final Environmental Impact Statement on DVD and Executive Summary 
Cc: Project Controls 
 
 
  



September 13, 2011 

Mayor Sam Adams 
1221 SW 4th Avenue, Room 340 
Portland, OR 97204 

RE: Columbia River Crossing Project Final Environmental Impact Statement 
 

Dear Mayor Adams:  
 
The Columbia River Crossing (CRC), on behalf of the Federal Highway Administration and the Federal 
Transit Administration, will publish its Final Environmental Impact Statement (EIS) September 23, 2011. 
This milestone brings the project closer to completing the planning phase required by the National 
Environmental Policy Act (NEPA). Enclosed is your copy of the Final EIS and Executive Summary. The 
Project Sponsors Council has and continues to play an essential role to move CRC through this phase of 
project development.  I wish to personally thank you for the countless hours you dedicated to this 
important project.  
 
This document is the culmination of years of planning and design discussions with project sponsors, 
stakeholders and the public. It builds on analyses included in the Draft EIS published in 2008, comments 
on the DEIS and public input received at more than 950 community briefings, workshops and public 
meetings. 

 

Additional information about the Final EIS and ways the public can view the document can be 
found on the project website at www.columbiarivercrossing.org.  

There is a 30-day review period for the Final EIS that concludes Oct. 24, 2011. It is anticipated that the 
federal oversight agencies, Federal Highway Administration and Federal Transit Administration, will 
select an alternative and sign a record of decision in late 2011. The record of decision signals the 
conclusion of the NEPA process. CRC will then continue to develop the design for the project, including 
additional detail on project phasing, construction staging and construction techniques.  
 
Thank you for your participation in the process to date and we look forward to working closely with you 
to complete this phase. If you have any questions or would like more information, please feel free to 
contact me at 866-396-2726, or via e-mail at boydn@columbiarivercrossing.org. Thank you for your 
continued support for this project. 
 
Sincerely, 

 
Nancy Boyd 
CRC Project Director 
 
 
Encl:   Final Environmental Impact Statement  
 Final Environmental Impact Statement on DVD and Executive Summary 
Cc: Project Controls 
 
 
  



September 13, 2011 

Mr. Steve Horenstein 
PO Box 694  
Vancouver, WA 98666 

RE: Columbia River Crossing Project Final Environmental Impact Statement 
 

Dear Mr. Horenstein:  
 
The Columbia River Crossing (CRC), on behalf of the Federal Highway Administration and the Federal 
Transit Administration, will publish its Final Environmental Impact Statement (EIS) September 23, 2011. 
This milestone brings the project closer to completing the planning phase required by the National 
Environmental Policy Act (NEPA). Enclosed is your copy of the Final EIS and Executive Summary. The 
Project Sponsors Council has and continues to play an essential role to move CRC through this phase of 
project development.  I wish to personally thank you for the countless hours you dedicated to this 
important project.  
 
This document is the culmination of years of planning and design discussions with project sponsors, 
stakeholders and the public. It builds on analyses included in the Draft EIS published in 2008, comments 
on the DEIS and public input received at more than 950 community briefings, workshops and public 
meetings. 

 

Additional information about the Final EIS and ways the public can view the document can be 
found on the project website at www.columbiarivercrossing.org.  

There is a 30-day review period for the Final EIS that concludes Oct. 24, 2011. It is anticipated that the 
federal oversight agencies, Federal Highway Administration and Federal Transit Administration, will 
select an alternative and sign a record of decision in late 2011. The record of decision signals the 
conclusion of the NEPA process. CRC will then continue to develop the design for the project, including 
additional detail on project phasing, construction staging and construction techniques.  
 
Thank you for your participation in the process to date and we look forward to working closely with you 
to complete this phase. If you have any questions or would like more information, please feel free to 
contact me at 866-396-2726, or via e-mail at boydn@columbiarivercrossing.org. Thank you for your 
continued support for this project. 
 
Sincerely, 

 
Nancy Boyd 
CRC Project Director 
 
 
Encl:   Final Environmental Impact Statement  
 Final Environmental Impact Statement on DVD and Executive Summary 
Cc: Project Controls 
 
 
  



September 13, 2011 

Commissioner Steve Stuart 
PO Box 1366  
Vancouver, WA 98666 

RE: Columbia River Crossing Project Final Environmental Impact Statement 
 

Dear Commissioner Stuart:  
 
The Columbia River Crossing (CRC), on behalf of the Federal Highway Administration and the Federal 
Transit Administration, will publish its Final Environmental Impact Statement (EIS) September 23, 2011. 
This milestone brings the project closer to completing the planning phase required by the National 
Environmental Policy Act (NEPA). Enclosed is your copy of the Final EIS and Executive Summary. The 
Project Sponsors Council has and continues to play an essential role to move CRC through this phase of 
project development.  I wish to personally thank you for the countless hours you dedicated to this 
important project.  
 
This document is the culmination of years of planning and design discussions with project sponsors, 
stakeholders and the public. It builds on analyses included in the Draft EIS published in 2008, comments 
on the DEIS and public input received at more than 950 community briefings, workshops and public 
meetings. 

 

Additional information about the Final EIS and ways the public can view the document can be 
found on the project website at www.columbiarivercrossing.org.  

There is a 30-day review period for the Final EIS that concludes Oct. 24, 2011. It is anticipated that the 
federal oversight agencies, Federal Highway Administration and Federal Transit Administration, will 
select an alternative and sign a record of decision in late 2011. The record of decision signals the 
conclusion of the NEPA process. CRC will then continue to develop the design for the project, including 
additional detail on project phasing, construction staging and construction techniques.  
 
Thank you for your participation in the process to date and we look forward to working closely with you 
to complete this phase. If you have any questions or would like more information, please feel free to 
contact me at 866-396-2726, or via e-mail at boydn@columbiarivercrossing.org. Thank you for your 
continued support for this project. 
 
Sincerely, 

 
Nancy Boyd 
CRC Project Director 
 
 
Encl:   Final Environmental Impact Statement  
 Final Environmental Impact Statement on DVD and Executive Summary 
Cc: Project Controls 
 
 
  



September 13, 2011 

Mayor Tim Leavitt 
PO Box 1995  
Vancouver, WA 98668 

RE: Columbia River Crossing Project Final Environmental Impact Statement 
 

Dear Mayor Leavitt:  
 
The Columbia River Crossing (CRC), on behalf of the Federal Highway Administration and the Federal 
Transit Administration, will publish its Final Environmental Impact Statement (EIS) September 23, 2011. 
This milestone brings the project closer to completing the planning phase required by the National 
Environmental Policy Act (NEPA). Enclosed is your copy of the Final EIS and Executive Summary. The 
Project Sponsors Council has and continues to play an essential role to move CRC through this phase of 
project development.  I wish to personally thank you for the countless hours you dedicated to this 
important project.  
 
This document is the culmination of years of planning and design discussions with project sponsors, 
stakeholders and the public. It builds on analyses included in the Draft EIS published in 2008, comments 
on the DEIS and public input received at more than 950 community briefings, workshops and public 
meetings. 

 

Additional information about the Final EIS and ways the public can view the document can be 
found on the project website at www.columbiarivercrossing.org.  

There is a 30-day review period for the Final EIS that concludes Oct. 24, 2011. It is anticipated that the 
federal oversight agencies, Federal Highway Administration and Federal Transit Administration, will 
select an alternative and sign a record of decision in late 2011. The record of decision signals the 
conclusion of the NEPA process. CRC will then continue to develop the design for the project, including 
additional detail on project phasing, construction staging and construction techniques.  
 
Thank you for your participation in the process to date and we look forward to working closely with you 
to complete this phase. If you have any questions or would like more information, please feel free to 
contact me at 866-396-2726, or via e-mail at boydn@columbiarivercrossing.org. Thank you for your 
continued support for this project. 
 
Sincerely, 

 
Nancy Boyd 
CRC Project Director 
 
 
Encl:   Final Environmental Impact Statement  
 Final Environmental Impact Statement on DVD and Executive Summary 
Cc: Project Controls 
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